
 

Traffic Advice 

 

Temporary Operation of the Special Ferry Service 

for Passengers and Vehicles 

between North Point and Kwun Tong 

 

 Members of the public are advised the details of the temporary operation of the 

special ferry service for passengers and vehicles between North Point and Kwun Tong 

as follows: 

 

Dates of operation: 4th, 5th, 11th, 12th, 18th & 19th February 2023 

From North Point From Kwun Tong 

10:00 a.m.* 08:00 a.m.*  

11:30 a.m.#  11:00 a.m.&  

02:00 p.m.#  01:30 p.m.&  

 

* Sailings are only provided on 5th, 12th & 19th February 2023 

# Sailings will return to North Point after arriving Kwun Tong 

& Sailings will return to Kwun Tong after arriving North Point 

 

The ferry operator will put up notices at the concerned piers to inform passengers 

of the above arrangements. 

 

 

 


